October 8, 2001

Ms. Patricia Orr

Manager of Liorary Services

Henry Ford Museum & Greenfield Village
20900 Oakwood Boulevard

Dearbom, Ml 48121-1970

Dear Patricia Orr,

On behalf of the DALNET Information Hub Development Commiitee, | am
pleased to announce that your project on Postcards Collection has been
allocated $5,500. You will be receiving a letter in the next few weeks on how you
may avail yourself of these funds and outlining guidelines and timeframes for
expenditures.

if you have any questions, please contact me.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Michael C. Piper
DALNET Director

Cc: Jerry Bosler, Chair Board of Directors



